

Area 53 Liaison Committee Report
September 11, 2022 Election Assembly
The Liaison Committee consists of Barbara M., Chair, from Appalachian Ohio Intergroup (AOIO); Patty B., Office Manager of COGF; Frank S., Office Manager and Lisa F., Office Volunteer at Lancaster Area Intergroup; and Diana C., Chairperson, Marion Area Group Fellowship Steering Committee.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Liaison Committee held a meeting at the State Convention in August for all Intergroup/Central Offices in Ohio with attendance from COGF, Lancaster and AOIO of Area 53; Greater Cincinnati Council of Area 56 and Mansfield Intergroup Office of Area 54. Photos of twelve of the fourteen intergroup offices in Ohio were on display. It was agreed to have the meeting again at next year’s State Convention to be hosted by Area 56.
The Liaison Committee plans to meet in October. Highlights of the recent Seminar for Intergroups and Central Offices of AA (ICOAA) will be reviewed in addition to discussion of general concerns of Area 53’s intergroup offices.
Respectfully submitted by Barbara M., Liaison Committee Chair.

